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2013-2014 BSO Season Opens with 

“The Last Word” of Haydn & Dvorak 

October 10
th
 & 13

th
  

Franz Joseph Haydn and Antonin Dvorak give us their 

“Last Word” in the Beaufort Symphony Orchestra’s first 

concert of the 2013-2014 Season.  

Haydn’s Symphony No. 104, popularly known as “The 

London Symphony,” was composed in Vienna in 1795 

following a stay in London during which he composed the 

first six of the 12 “London” series.  

Dvorak’s Symphony No.9, known as “The New World 

Symphony” was composed in 1893 while he was living in 

America.  

Written some 100 years apart, their last symphonies are 

among the most celebrated by musicians and music lovers 

alike. 
More at: www.lcweekly.com/music/3271-the-last-word 

 

 

To listen to the selections prior to the concert, you can go to: 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ImxwlZ37N2g 

and 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ShmwB7n3H4A 
 

 

 

The concerts presented last spring at the Beaufort High 

School Performing Arts Center and the Sun City 

Performance Hall with over 100 musicians from both the 

Beaufort Symphony Orchestra and the Youth Orchestra 

were triumphs surpassing the Board’s expectations for the 

idea of a joint concert. Thanks to everyone.  

A DVD of the concert is available to our patrons. 

Look for it at all BSO and BSYO concerts. 

(Donations gratefully accepted.)

 

Buy Gift Copies of the Book 

Beautiful Beaufort Pearl of the South 

The complete Beaufort and the Sea Island experience. 

Hardcover book with CD and DVD: $30.00. 
Available at each of this season’s 

BSO concerts—purchase by cash, 

check or credit card.  

At the October 10
th
 and 13

th
 

concerts, author, Martin McFie, 
and maestro, Fred Devyatkin, will 

both be on hand to sign your book.  

The book features text, photos, 

recipes from the Breakwater 

Restaurant, recordings of the 

Orchestra, and a carriage ride through the city.  

Proceeds from book sales by the Beaufort Symphony 

Orchestra benefit the Beaufort Symphony Youth Orchestra. 

Lydia Ing1ett, Ltd. Book Publishing 
 

 

 “Keep the Music Live” Notes 

 We are social! Visit our FaceBook page. Like us!  

 We cannot continue our Symphony Orchestras without 

the generous support of our benefactors. List of 

members and levels of contribution in the playbill and 

on our website: www.beaufortorchestra.org. 

 Tickets to individual concerts online 

through TIX.com or call 1(800)595-

4849. Also, limited seats at the door.  

 Please support the businesses and 

individuals that advertise in our program. 

 Do you have an unused musical 

instrument wasting away in a closet or 

attic? The Beaufort Symphony Youth Orchestra will 

accept donations in any condition. 

 Endowment and charitable annuity opportunities for 

your retirement planning now available. Support a 

musician or sponsor a guest artist. Contact Ed Like, 

838-1237, or George Dale, 838-2586. 

 The BSO Board of Directors is always searching for 

volunteers to help at concerts and in other ways. 

Check our website for opportunities.  

http://beaufortorchestra.tix.com/Schedule.aspx?OrgNum=4060
https://www.facebook.com/beaufortsymphony?ref=stream

